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September 6, 2022

Dear NSD Families and Staff,

Starting today, until at least mid-October, we will report the number of confirmed, positive COVID-19
cases in our schools each week. Fortunately, the community level is currently low in greater Nashua.
Public health officials continue to recommend vaccination to prevent serious illness; consequently, we
encourage keeping up-to-date with COVID-19 vaccinations and boosters as the best way to maintain
good health and well-being. Also, please remember, if you are not feeling well, stay home from school

and seek testing.

Today our schools are reporting 27 positive cases of COVID-19 during school last week.

5 positive cases at Bicentennial Elementary School

1 positive case at Birch Hill Elementary School

1 positive case at Broad Street Elementary School

5 positive cases at Dr. Norman W. Crisp Elementary School
1 positive case at Ledge Street Elementary School

4 positive cases at Mount Pleasant Elementary School

1 positive case at New Searles Elementary School

1 positive case at Sunset Heights Elementary School

1 positive case at EIm Street Middle School
1 positive case at Pennichuck Middle School

6 positive cases at Nashua High School North

| am looking forward to a successful, positive, and healthy school year. Thank you for your support and if
you have questions about the virus, please email COVID-19@nashua.edu.

Sincerely,
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